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Peabody & Arnold Attends Inaugural BBA Career Fair

By Peabody & Arnold on November 16, 2023

Katherine L. Kenney

On October 8, 2023, Peabody & Arnold was honored to return and be among the participants in the
Boston Bar Association’s annual career fair, emphasizing Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion. The event
offered aspiring law students to meet with law firms and learn about career opportunities within the
Boston legal market. Peabody & Arnold was represented at the event by Katherine L. Kenney, a partner
in the Litigation Department, and Hanna Lee, an associate in the Representations & Warranties
Insurance Coverage Practice Group
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